
Provider Bulletin 
 

 
 

Provider Bulletin 
News and Information 

 

Aug. 15, 2025 

UCare to implement new pricing software for UCare Individual 
and Family Plans claim payments 

 

Starting Oct. 1, 2025, UCare will use a third-party pricing software to calculate pricing on most professional 
services claims for UCare Individual and Family Plans claims. The new software will apply to all claims processed 
Oct. 1, 2025, and forward for dates of service on or after Jan. 1, 2025. UCare already uses the pricing software 
on its other lines of business, such as UCare Medicare Plans, EssentiaCare, Minnesota Senior Health Options and 
UCare Connect + Medicare. Use of the software will improve payment accuracy and consistency with other 
UCare products. 
 
Once in place, providers may experience processing and/or pricing changes for UCare Individual and Family 
Plans claims.  
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